
Notice on the Extension of the Restriction of
Movement Order of Malaysia during the

Epidemic

Dear GSA, authorized agents,

Given that the outbreak of COVID-19 in Malaysia will continue for a

period of time, the Prime Minister of Malaysia has announced that the

the Restriction of Movement Order implemented during 18th to 31st

Mar, 2020 will be extended. Details of the restriction are as follows:

1. The entry into Malaysia of all foreign passengers and pass holders

(e.g. Temporary Work Pass, Expatriate Pass, Student Pass, Dependent

Pass and MM2H Pass) will be denied.
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2. The exit from Malaysia of citizens and Permanent Residents of

Malaysia will be prohibited. Foreigners are allowed to leave the

country, but will be rejected to enter Malaysia again during the period

of control.

3. The implementation of the restrictions covers the whole country of

Malaysia.

Agents should inform the passengers of the above restrictions and

handle well the relevant tickets.

Xiamen Airlines

27th Mar, 2020


